
Child Security Policy  

 

Mom2Mom Kids of Cape Bible Chapel 

 

To ensure that all children registered in M2M Kids are appropriately safeguarded, we 

follow this Child Security Policy: 

 

● When a mom arrives in the Chapel lobby, she should check herself and her 

child(ren) in at the Check-in Center using the last 4 digits of her phone number.  

Nametags for the mom and child(ren) plus a security tag will be printed.  Additional 

identification tags will be printed for diaper bags, etc. for those children in the Pink 

through the Blue class. 

➢ For children in the Pink, Purple, Orange, and Blue classes that meet in the rooms 

labeled Babies, Ones, Twos, and Threes, nametags should be placed on the back of the 

child (volunteers in the rooms are happy to help with this). 

➢ For children in the Green and Yellow classes that meet in the Preschool and 

Kindergarten rooms, nametags can be worn on the front.   

➢ For Homeschool classes that meet in the Kids Worship, 2
nd

 grade, and 3
rd

 grade 

rooms, nametags can be worn on the front.   

  

● Children may be dropped off at their classrooms beginning at 9:15. Please do 

not drop them off any earlier. 

 

● When a mom picks up her child from any class, she must show her security tag 

to the volunteer at the door so she can compare the security number to the child’s tag 

before the child can be released to her.     

 

● In very unusual circumstances, if someone else needs to pick up a child, the mom 

must inform the Kids Team Leader and make arrangements for the person picking up 

the child to have the security tag in order to get the child. 

 

Please make every effort to follow these guidelines throughout the year. 

This policy is for the safety of the children!   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

 please call the M2M Coordinator: 

Leslie Hawkins 660-441-3637 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


